Daniel Navarro 13503 Kingsride Houston, TX 77079 Luce No . 34-02176-01 30-2700

Dear Mr. Navarro:

This is to acknowledge that we have received your letter dated October 18, 1982, with the attached copy of the March 5, 1982 report to the Radiation Safety Committee.

We will send you a copy of the final inspection report concerning St. Elizabeth Medical Center as soon as it is released (about 4 weeks).

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief

Materials Radiation Protection Section 2

8210280281 821022 NMS LIC30 34-02176-01 PDF PDR

HE. B. Jale Co

	Park Tribul	210				DMS	1E-07	
OFFICE SURNAME DATE	RIII	RIII U						
	Matson/cw 10/22/82	Sreniawski						
		10/22/82						
NDC FOR	14 310 /10 00 NO		OFFICIAL	DECORD C	OPY			